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PTSA NEWS & EVENTS 
 
FROM THE PRESIDENT: 
 
I am glad that our children and teachers 
survived the first semester of the school 
year successfully.  These past few months 
were full of memorable events at the Ridge 
for our students, parents, and faculty.  Our 
school celebrated several successes.  Many 
thanks to our administrators, teachers, 
parents, students, and our community 
members for your contributions towards an 
outstanding first semester at Marriotts Ridge 
High School,   
 
Many of us missed the scheduled 
conferences with our children’s teachers due 
to the snow storm in February.  Please 
contact your children’s teachers and 
counselors either by email or telephone to 
ensure that you and your child’s teachers 
are on the same page.  It’s never too late to 
mend.   
 
Are you interested in serving our most 
precious members of our community?  It’s 
that time of the year when we need 
advocates, leaders, and volunteers to serve 
in several positions in the Marriotts Ridge 
High School PTSA as elected officials and 
committee chairs.  The MRHS PTSA 
executive board will be forming a 

nomination committee to oversee the 
election of officers for the 2010/2011 school 
year. 
 
Need money for college?  Through your 
generosity to the MRHS PTSA funds the 
organization will be awarding three 
scholarships this year to three of our 
seniors.  Also, the PTACHC offers four types 
of scholarships, and the applications are 
available in the guidance office or on 
www.ptachc.org website.  Applications are 
due on April 20, 2010. 
 
The MRHS PTSA is joining the Howard 
County Board of Education in the celebration 
of March as the Women History Month and 
also for designating March 2010 as Youth 
Art Month in the Howard County Public 
School System. 
 
There are several scheduled events in the 
next several weeks for our children, please 
come out to support and promote our 
programs with your time by volunteering. 
 
Our next PTSA meeting is scheduled for 
March 8, 2010 at 7pm.  All members are 
welcome to join us.  Bring your thoughts 
and ideas to share with the executive board 
members. 
   
Thank you for allowing me to serve you! 
Irene Bademosi, PTSA President 
      
   

GO MUSTANGS!!!!!!! 
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Also . . . . 
 

EXAMS! – Three days of focus … study … 
intensity … pressure … anxiety … 
accomplishment … 
 
MRHS-TIVAL!  Three hours of … fun … 
community … laughter … family … 
competition … food … conversation with 
friends … relaxation … 
  
On Friday evening, January 22, MRHS 

experienced another ‘famous first’ – the 
MRHS-TIVAL! 
  
With fierce Gladiator Jousting, competitive 
3x3 basketball tourney(do you know which 
boys’ team fell to which girls’ team?), 
frolicking Festival Bouncing, gut-wrenching 
Bungee Sprinting, hilarious Improv Comedy, 
ever-fun Karaoke, and compassionate giving 
to Haiti (over $230 contributed!) made it a 
time to remember and already clamoring is 
heard ‘let’s do this again soon!’. 
  
Many thanks to the MRHS Family and 
Community Cohort led by Terry Eberhardt, 
to the PTSA, to The Boosters, as well as to 
many parent, student, faculty and 
administrator volunteers– a job well done! 
  
Tim Ferrell 
 
AND. . . 
 
HC DrugFree in coordination with the Wilde 
Lake High School PTSA, is hosting the debut 
of a new program on April 27th, 2010 
 from 7PM - 8:30 PM in the James 
Rouse Theater (located at Wilde Lake High 
School).  "HAZE" - the Perils of the College 

Drinking Culture in America profiles a true 
and tragic story of Gordie, an 18 year old 
College freshman. 
 

"HAZE" - The Perils of the College 
Drinking Culture in America 
Program Description:  On Sept 16, 2004 
Gordie, an 18 year old freshman at the 
University of Colorado, pledged a fraternity. 
 The next morning, he was found dead - a 
victim of an irresponsible hazing ritual 
involving alcohol.   This Howard County 
 debut  of the Gordie Foundation DVD 
"HAZE"  will shed light on the severity of 
college binge drinking, destructive drinking 
games and hazing, and will also include a 
presentation and  discussion led by Gordie's 
stepdad. This is a must see presentation for 
teens and parents. 

 
Speaker: Gordie's stepfather, Mr. Michael 
Lanahan, is traveling all the way from Texas 
for this presentation. 
 

NEIGHBORHOOD SAFETY  
NEWS!!! 

 

 
 
The Make Route 32 Safe committee, 
which has been working since last summer 
for safety improvements to MD 32 from 
Route 70 north to the county line, is trying 
to make sure that other members of our 
community know about a proposal before 
the Howard County Zoning Board to rezone 
property at the intersection of Livestock 
Road and MD 32 to allow a Highs gas station 
and convenience store. 
 
The original rezoning request by Highs was 
denied by the county because of traffic 
safety concerns at the intersection. Highs 
has made a few revisions to their proposal, 

but the Make Route 32 Safe committee has 
serious objections to an increase in cross 
traffic activity in an already dangerous area. 
 
We are trying to make sure that members of 
the Marriotts Ridge community are aware of 
the zoning hearings, as they have not been 
well publicized. The next hearing is 
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scheduled for Wednesday, March 10 at 7 
pm at the county offices in Columbia behind 
Apple Ford. (8930 Stanford Blvd, 21045) 
 
The safety committee would greatly 
appreciate any input and your 
attendance by Marriotts Ridge High 
School families at this meeting. We 
encourage our neighbors to take a look at 
the website for more information. I believe 
there is a link to a Facebook page with the 
same info, too. 
 
http://makeroute32safe.com/makeroute32s
afe.com/MakeRoute32Safe.html 

 
The safety committee is objecting to the 
proposed Highs based on traffic safety 
issues on MD 32. There will likely be other 
members of the community who support or 
object for other reasons. Anyone who plans 
to speak should make sure that they sign in 
when they enter the hearing room. 
 
Zoning Board Schedule PLEASE NOTE THAT 
EFFECTIVE OCTOBER 20, 2008, ALL 
ZONING BOARD HEARINGS WILL BE HELD 
AT 8930 STANFORD BLVD., COLUMBIA, 
MARYLAND. 
 
ALL ZONING BOARD HEARINGS TO BEGIN 
AT 7:00 P.M. 
 
ZONING BOARD MEMBERS: 
Jennifer Terrasa, Chairperson 
Calvin Ball, Vice Chairperson 
Greg Fox 
Mary Kay Sigaty 
Courtney Watson 
 
CASE NUMBER ZB 1080M    
CASE INFORMATION High's of Baltimore, 
Inc. and LDG, Inc. 
To apply Business Rural (BR) district to 
property currently zoned RC (Rural 
Conservation); East of Livestock Road, 
approximately 155' southwest of the 
intersection with MD 32 (12701 & 12705 
Livestock Road)  

 

Homework HELP!!!!! 

   

   

Did you Know????? 
HOMEWORK HELP IS 

ONLY A CLICK AWAY! 
www.hclibrary.org 
Got questions?  
Find answers here!  Howard County Library  
has loads of information and helpful websites 
including live tutors available from 2 pm to 
midnight  to help students with homework!       

Check it out!! There is so much available on 
the library's website, that it can't be put all in 
this newsletter. 
http://www.hclibrary.org/index.php?page=19   

Just a reminder that the Homework Help 
Club is still meeting every Wednesday from 
2:15-3:00 in room 326 (Ms. Wells' room) 
We have peer tutors available and content 
area teachers will be on hand to help 
students out. 

Quotable Quotes! 

T. S . Eliot asked:  
  
  "Where is the wisdom we have lost in 
knowledge?  Where is the knowledge we have 
lost in information?" 
  
Submitted by  
 
Tim Ferrell 

http://makeroute32safe.com/makeroute32safe.com/MakeRoute32Safe.html
http://makeroute32safe.com/makeroute32safe.com/MakeRoute32Safe.html
http://www.hclibrary.org/
http://www.hclibrary.org/index.php?page=19
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Have a quote you would like considered for publication 

in the Newsletter, please send to 

cindy.happel@verizon.net  

 

Staff Appreciation 
 

Senior Teacher of the Year!! 
 

Congratulations Mr. Higdon 
Senior Selected Teacher of the 

Year!!!! 
 

4th Annual After 

Prom News 
 

After Prom Event Saturday, May 9th, 
2010 
 
[immediately following the Prom from 
midnight to 5am] 
 
 Hello, welcome to the 1st 2010 After 
Prom Planning Communication. 
 
 The reason for a PTSA to host an 
After-Prom is not to provide more great 
memories on Prom night; it’s to provide a 
safe alcohol and drug-free celebration.  
Statistics demonstrate that the two highest 
risk nights for teens are prom and 
graduation nights when peer pressure for 
risky behavior is very high.  Popular culture 
promotes the message that alcohol and 

drugs are needed to have fun and celebrate 
an important occasion.  It isn’t effective to 
tell our students to refrain from these 
activities.  Teens will celebrate on prom 
night, but how they celebrate is greatly 
affected by the options that the students 
have.  There is a great need to give them an 
alternative celebration, which will give teens 

the experience of celebrating without 
alcohol or other drugs. After-Proms fill 
that need! 
 
 The 2010 APP Committee will begin to 
lay the ground work for the 4th Annual 
MRHS After-Prom Party, it promises to be a 
night of entertainment, food, fun, and 
prizes! You can help us make the After-
Prom Party the party of choice. 
 
 DONATE: Throwing a top notch party 
is expensive and your donations of money, 
gift cards, and prizes are necessary.  Visit 
the After-Prom website for more information 

at 
http://www.marriottsridge.net/afterProm.ph
p.  
 
 VOLUNTEER: Regardless of your 
student’s grade, we need people who can do 
everything from planning activities, to 
contacting the community for prizes, to 
working the night of the party. Get involved, 
give your time on a committee and commit 
to creating a terrific night for students. This 
year we’re in dire need of a Prize 
Chairperson and someone with experience 
in FUNDRAISING.  
 
 SUPPORT: Thank you for supporting 
our past fundraisers (Pasta Dinner and Gift 
Wrap Sale).   
 

 NEXT MEETING:  Our next meeting 
is scheduled for Thursday March 4th at 7:00 
pm, please join us to discuss the Basket 
bingo and Yankee candle fundraisers. We're 
still looking for volunteers / chairs for 
different needs, most importantly a PRIZE 
coordinator.  
  
Thank you for your time and interest, I hope 
you can make the meeting. 
 

UPCOMING After Prom 
FUNDRAISERS!!!!! 
   

mailto:cindy.happel@verizon.net
http://www.marriottsridge.net/afterProm.php
http://www.marriottsridge.net/afterProm.php
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Basket Bingo: 

Basket BINGO Volunteers Needed! 
MRHS is planning their 1st Annual Basket 
Bingo to support the After Prom Party. We 
are in need of volunteers to fill the many 
opportunities. The event is being held at the 
Winfield VFD on March26th from 7-10 pm. 
Currently, volunteers are needed to help 
with food, ticket sales, basket prep, and so 
much more. If you are available to help out 
on the 26th, please contact Cathy Lein at 
410-336-6738 or cathy_lein@hotmail.com. 
Or if you just want to play and have fun, an 
order form is included in this newsletter for 
advance discounted tickets. Help us make 
this a great event! Hope to see you there. 

 
 
With great appreciation! 

Christine Crosby, APP Coordinator 
mrhs_afterprom@yahoo.com 

       
 

SOPHOMORES AND JUNIORS:  
Please SAVE these dates! 

  

The Marriotts Ridge HS PTSA is pleased to 
announce that once again we will have Dr. 
Gagnon's SAT-PSAT prep course at our 
school.  Please save these dates: 
  
March 1, 3, 8 and 10,  2010  (7-9:15 pm).  The 
fee will be $225.  Register on-line:  
MarthaGagnon.com in January.   Don't miss 
this opportunity to prepare for these important 
exams! 

 

  

 
We're looking for your help to continue  
supporting our students.   Please join the 
Mustangs Booster Club (membership forms 
or registration by Visa/Mastercard available 
at www.mrhs-boosters.com).  Please 
support our concession stand by 
volunteering your time to dish up nachos 
and hotdogs, or by eating those nachos and 
hot dogs while you're taking in a game at 
The Ridge!  Mustang Madness will be here 
before you know it, and we hope you will 
join us for a fun night out -- new venue and 
activities -- watch for details to come soon. 
And last but definitely not least, you can 

support our students by actively 
participating in the Boosters Club by 
becoming a member of the Board of 
Directors and/or volunteering your time to 
chair a committee.   We've always got room 
for additional volunteers!    
  
Join us for a meeting -- 7 p.m., usually the 
2nd Wednesday of the month (watch e-
news for details), room #116 (enter through 
back/stadium door, first classroom on the 
right.) We hope to see you there.  If you 
have any questions, just get in touch 
suetompkins@comcast.net.        

      
 
 
eScrip 

  

 Most of you know this program as the 
one where you register your Safeway 
grocery card and the school gets credit. This 
is called eScrip and it has grown to be so 
much more. The full name is Electronic Scrip 
Inc., and it is a means to raise funds for 
your designated school just by doing your 
everyday purchases. The scope has 
broadened to an Online Mall shopping 
capability. For those who purchase items on 
the internet, this can be a huge benefit to 
MRHS. They have upwards to 2,000 
merchants on board with each donating 
back to the school anywhere from 1%-16% 

mailto:cathy_lein@hotmail.com
mailto:mrhs_afterprom@yahoo.com
http://marthagagnon.com/
http://www.mrhs-boosters.com/
mailto:suetompkins@comcast.net
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of the purchase price.  You can download 
AutoEARN on your desktop or laptop and 
the contributions are electronically credited 
to the PTSA bank account monthly. You will 
see a pop-up stating "4% is being 
contributed" ...when you enter the 
merchants website so there is no need to 
know which merchants are enrolled in the 
program, it does it for you. You will be 
surprised at all of the familiar companies 
like eBay, Staples, Sears, American Eagle, 
Nordstroms, Barnes & Noble, ...the list goes 
on forever! Take a few minutes to check out 
the website www.escrip.com and register 
your credit/debit cards. While you’re on the 

website, check out the Dining rewards 
program also. Several restaurants in our 
area are also making contributions to MRHS 
when you use your registered Credit or 
Debit card. Places like Jilly's, Shannons, 
Kelseys, Candlelight Inn, and so many 
others! It's amazing how only a few dollars 
from each family can add up to be 
thousands of dollars for the MRHS PTSA, 
which will be used for your childrens benefit. 
And the best part is you don't have to spend 
any more than you would normally, the 
merchants are contributing the money back 
to the schools. No pizzas, cookie dough,…. 
...you buy just what you need!  
  
There is a form included in this newsletter to 
help you with gathering your info. Also, if 
you prefer, complete the form and send it in 
to school and the information can be input 
for you. Should you need assistance with 
the website or have any questions, please 
feel free to contact me at 
cathy_lein@hotmail.com or 410-442-
4242. The more people that  
register, the more benefit to our students. 

       
 
Giant & Martins A+ School Rewards 

  
 Thousands of dollars have been 

contributed to MRHS just by registering  
your grocery cards at Giant Food 
www.giantfood.com/aplus and Martins  

Grocery www.martinsaplus.com . These 2 
programs are called A+ School Rewards/Bonus 

Bucks. It only takes a minute to complete each 
of these registrations and a percentage of all of 

your purchases will be credited to the school.  
 
 There is a form included in this newsletter 

to help you with gathering your info. Or, if you 
prefer, complete the form and send it in to 
school and the information can be input for you. 
Should you need assistance with the websites or 

have any questions, please feel free to contact 
cathy_lein@hotmail.com  

or 410-442-4242. 

       
 

 

VERIZON VELOCITY 
  

 Looking to change or upgrade your 
Verizon phone services. Maybe you are 

looking into FiOS or DIRECTTV! Possibly 
a change to your internet services. See 

the attached flyer in this newsletter and 
help your school earn a donation of up 

to $65. The same great offers are 
available to you, just provide the MRHS 

code #13501 to the Verizon 

representative, and we get a donation 
from Verizon. 

 
       
 

UPCOMING BOOSTER’S EVENTS!!!! 
 

 

Annual Boosters Golf Outing 

Tuesday, June 22, 2010 

Turf Valley Resort 

Watch for Details to Follow! 
  

and 
  

Boosters Summer Camps 

Now Enrolling! 

To Register:  www.mrhs-boosters.com 

Visa/Mastercard accepted 

http://www.escrip.com/
mailto:cathy_lein@hotmail.com
http://www.giantfood.com/aplus
http://www.martinsaplus.com/
mailto:cathy_lein@hotmail.com
http://www.mrhs-boosters.com/
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MUSIC NEWS!!! 
 
 
Coming on March 25!!  The First Annual "Jazz 
at the Ridge" concert will feature the Marriotts 
Ridge Big Band and Jazz Combo along with 
guest Trumpet soloist, Todd Butler, a Yamaha 
Performing Artist.  Scheduled performances 
also by Greg Hatza, one of the premier 
Hammond B3 Jazz Organ players in the world. 
Don’t miss out on this great concert!  Details 
and ticket information will be coming soon. 
Stay Tuned! 
 

Thanks! 
 

J. Nick Ellis, Director of Bands 

Marriotts Ridge High School 
Ph 410-313-5573, Fax 410-313-5574 

http://web.hcpss.org/~jellis/Home%20Page 

       

 

 

Information Center News! 

Lynn Rashid, Media ITL 

 
The MRHS Information Center is pleased to 
announce that students and parents now 
have access to a valuable college and career 
preparatory site- Gale's Testing and 
Education Reference Center.  This site offers 
full text AP study manuals, test prep 
materials and practice tests for high school, 
college, career and graduate school exams 
such as the GED, SAT, ASVAB, police officer 
and firefighter entrance exams, GRE, 
TOEFL, U.S. Citizenship- the list goes on and 
on!  Another highly useful tool is the Family 
College Planning Center where students can 
search for personalized scholarships and 
financial aid options.  Students and parents 
can access this resource at home using the 
same database username and password for 

sites such as Science Resource Center  and 
Student Resource Center  that can be found 
on the yellow cards sent home in English 
classes this past Fall.  Email Mrs. Rashid 
with any questions at lrashid@hcpss.org 
 
Check it out!   
http://infotrac.galegroup.com/itweb/marr26
552?db=TERC 
 
Lynn Rashid, NBCT 
Media Specialist 
Marriotts Ridge High School 
(410) 313-5568 ext. 238 
       

 

 

News From MRHS Science 

Department… 
 

 On January 27, we had our MRHS 
Science Fair and attached to this 
newsletter is a list of the winners.   

 MRHS Students competed in the 
Howard County STEM Fair at Long 
Reach High School on Sat. Feb. 20, 
2010.  Here are the winners: 

Best of Biology: Behavior & Social Science-
Joe Snyder 
 
Runner Up: Microbiology-Carol Wu 
 
Blue Ribbons of Excellence: Fereshteh 
Oreizi-Esfahani, Molly Brnich, Ruchi 
Gondalia 
 
Baltimore & Washington Society of Women 
Engineers- Molly Brnich: $25 Gift Card & 
Certificate 
 
Baltimore & Washington Society of Women 
Engineers- Linda Barron: $25 Gift Card & 
Certificate 

 Other Science News: Yebo Fu, a 
Senior at MRHS is one of 300 Senior 

mailto:lrashid@hcpss.org
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Students from 175 High Schools 
across the country that were named 
semifinalists in the Intel Science 
Talent Search 2010, a program of 
Society for Science & the Public.  As 
America's oldest and most prestigious 
pre-college science competition, the 
Intel Science Talent Search brings 
together the best and brightest young 
scientific minds in America to 
compete for $1.25 million in awards. 
 Yebo received a $1000.00 award 
from the Intel Foundation with an 
additional $1000.00 going to MRHS 
Science lab materials. 

 Congratulations Yebo!  We look 
forward to seeing your name in the 
scientific community in the future!  To 
learn more about specific semifinalists 
and view a state-by-state breakdown, 
visit  ttp://www.societyforscience.org. 

 
Amy Harich 
MRHS Science 
Marriotts Ridge High School 
410-313-5568 
 

       

 

 
 

Theater!!!! 

 
  

March 5th Comedy/Hypnosis show.  8-10pm. 
 Staring Jason Linett.  Free to all MRHS 
students! 
 

Donations being accepted for Haiti relief.  
 
       
 
Don’t miss the Marriotts Ridge Theater 
Department presentation of Richard Rodgers 
and Oscar Hammerstein II’s OKLAHOMA!. 
Based on the play Green Grow the Lilacs, 
the story is a simple tale of cowhands and 

farmers finding love and community in the 
Oklahoma territory.  A milestone for its 
fusion of story, song and dance, 
OKLAHOMA! was the first of nine musicals 
by Rogers and Hammerstein and the first 
real phenomenon in modern Broadway 
history, running for 5 1/2 years.  More 
than 100 students are working on stage 
and behind the scenes to bring this rousing 
musical to life.  Bring your family to the 
Hoedown picnic at 1:30 PM before the 
3:00 PM Sunday Matinee on March 21 and 
enjoy lunch, roping and dance 
demonstrations for just $5. 
Oklahoma! performances are:  March 

18, 19 and 20 at 7:00 PM and March 21 
at 3:00 PM. 
For show ticket information, visit the 
Marriotts Ridge High School drama website 
at:  www.mrhstheatre.org. 
Reserve your pre-show hoedown tickets by 
emailing your request to:  
hoedowntickets@gmail.com. 
  
SPECIAL for MRHS Students and 
Families:  Discounted tickets may be 
purchased for just $9 each in  
the cafeteria during lunches the week of the 
show, March 15 -19. 
 

       
 
If you have any questions, comments or ideas regarding 
making our Newsletter better, please email 
cindy.happel@verizon.net  

 
 
 
 

 

http://www.mrhstheatre.org/
mailto:hoedowntickets@gmail.com
mailto:cindy.happel@verizon.net
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Marriotts Ridge  

Boosters Sponsored  

Driver's Ed Classes: 

   The following lists dates for both Greg's Driving School and Street 

Smarts.  Both companies are sponsored by MRHS Boosters.  Please call 

asap to reserve a date and time for your student. 
 

November 30- Dec.11             2:30 - 5:45 p.m.          Gregs 

January 4- 15                           2:30 - 5:45 p.m.          Gregs 

Feb. 16 - March 1                    2:45 - 6:00 p.m.          StreetSmarts 

March 1-  12                            2:30 - 5:45 p.m.          Gregs 

April 12 - 26                            6:00 - 9:15 p.m           StreetSmarts 

 

 Special Evening Class for students and athletes 

April 26 - May 7                     2:30 - 5:45 p.m.           Gregs 

July 12 -23                              9:00 - 12:15 p.m.    StreetSmarts 

August 2-13                            9:00 - 12:15 p.m.        Gregs 

 

Gregs Contact Info:                             http://www.gregsdrivingschool.net/  

Phone Number:                                   410-442-4028 

 

We offer the 36-hour Maryland MVA approved course.  The course is 

comprised of 30 hours of classroom and 6 hours of car-training. 

What is Driver Education? 

Thirty (30) hours of classroom instruction: There will be 10 sessions, each session 

will be 3 hours and 15 minutes long with a 15-minute break between each 1-1/2 

hour.  Classes run Monday through Friday for two weeks (excluding holidays). Six 

(6) hours of in-car training.  There will be three sessions lasting two hours per 

session.  Driving times are made by appointment and may fall on any day of the 

week at any time. Remember NO permit is needed to start the course.  

Any Maryland resident over the age of 15 interested in obtaining a drivers license 

must take this class.  

http://www.gregsdrivingschool.net/
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StreetSmarts Contact Info:              StreetSmartsMd.com@comcast.net 

Phone Number:                                   443-355-4238 

 

What separates Street Smarts from every other driving school in the region is our 

commitment to the safety of our students.  That is why our new driver training is 

more in-depth and practical to all of our students.   
 

Our standard curriculum consists of thirty-three (30) course hours of classroom 

instruction followed by eight (8) hours of practical behind-the-wheel training. 
 

With a three (3) hour block of instruction devoted exclusively to defensive driving, 

it's easy to see how the instructors at Street Smarts place their emphasis and 

commitment on developing safe driving habits for all their students. 
 

 

 

 

Calendar of Upcoming Events 
Friday, March 5th   -Marriotts Ridge Yard Sale!!!!! 

    -Jason Linett Comedy Hypnosis Show!!!!! 
Friday, March 26  -Basket Bingo!!!!!! 

 
Tuesday, April 20 -PTAC Scholarship Applications Due!!! 

 
Tuesday, April 27th -"HAZE" - the Perils of the College Drinking 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

mailto:StreetSmartsMd.com@comcast.net
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COMMUNITY SERVICE OPPORTUNITY! 

Hello! 

My name is Kelly Klein and I am a Howard County resident, as well as a graduate of River Hill High School 

('04). I'm now the Community Outreach Coordinator for a grassroots initiative called Pick Up America (PUA). 

We're a small group of recent college grads who have decided to walk across the country and pick up trash. Along 

our journey, we're encouraging a zero-waste culture in which community stewardship is well nurtured. During the 

day, we'll coordinate roadside and community trash clean-ups, as well as youth educational opportunities. At 

night, we'd like to have potlucks and other community events to meet new and interesting folks around the 

country. We're walking this path to encourage a sustainable future for all Americans and we'd like to share our 

journey with your community. 

We will be coming to Howard County from April 12-13th. We are hoping to partner with local schools to co-

sponsor our evening events. We’re able to offer a range of educational workshops and would love to present to an 

area school. We're able to offer a range of educational workshops for any age about zero-waste economies, 

watershed restoration, cultural sustainability, and creative movement.  

We are also planning roadside clean up in the area on April 5th and 6th, and would love to partner with area high 

school students on this important and exciting endeavor. This is a great opportunity for students to complete 

required service hours. In agreeing to the partnership, we would only ask that local schools and/or Honor Society 

supervisors help generate volunteers and advertise to students about the clean up. We will provide all volunteers 

with gloves, trash bags, grabbers, and reflector vests. We will also coordinate to have the trash we clean together 

picked up.  

Could you please forward this information to anyone who may want to get involved? Please feel free to send it 

out if you have a newsletter or list-serve. 

If you or anyone else is interested in partnering with us, please contact me at kellypklein@gmail.com. I have 

attached our Partnership Form with some more information about partnering with PUA as well as our overview. 

Please fill out the Partnership Form and e-mail it back to me if you would like to organize an event or attend a 

clean up. 

Thank you for your time and consideration! You can follow our adventure at our website 

www.pickupamerica.org. There you can find the blogs, photos, videos, and even music documenting our 

experiences throughout this journey. If you know of other organizations or individuals who may be interested in 

this cause, please let me know and/or forward them our information. I look forward to hearing from you! 

Best, 

Kelly 

http://www.pickupamerica.org/
http://pickupamerica.wordpress.com/tour/
mailto:kellypklein@gmail.com
http://www.pickupamerica.org/
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--  

Kelly Klein 

Community Outreach Coordinator 

Pick Up America 

443-745-1529 

pickupamerica.org

http://pickupamerica.org/


 

  

  Basket Bingo  

MRHS PTSA After-Prom Fundraiser 
 

   Friday March 26th, 2010  
Winfield VFD 

    (doors open @6pm, games start @7pm) 

 

 20 Games Included 

  

   *2 "Special" games with awesome items  

  Extra Raffles  

 Door Prizes  

 Tickets are $15 in advance/$20 at the door. 
 

                         Great menu items available for purchase. 
Join us for an evening of friendship, food & fun while 

supporting a great 2010 After-Prom Party 

  

 *Additional game cards, Raffles, and Specials  

     available for purchase separately. 

-  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -   
   MRHS BASKET BINGO ORDER FORM 
 

 

I would like to purchase _____ Bingo tickets in advance at $15 per 
ticket.     Enclosed is my payment in the amount of $______. Checks 
should be made  
payable to MRHS After Prom.  I would like my tickets: 

 
                        ______Mailed     ______Held at the door    ______Sent home 
 
           Requests/payment should be sent to the following: 
                                                          MRHS After-Prom  
                                                          Attn: Cathy Lein 
                                                          12100 Woodford Drive 
                                                          Marriottsville, MD  21104 



 

 

 

Mustang Pride! 

 

MRHS 2010 Science Fair Winners 

January 27, 2010 

 

Animal Biology 

 
1st AB02 Anbar Oreizi-Esfahani  

2nd AB05 Allison Wilson  

2nd AB06 Juhi Shah  

     

 

Behavioral Biology 

 
1st BB10 Joe Snyder   

2nd BB11 Madelyn Zins   

3rd BB14 Tori, Andrew Thompson, Watts   

 

Chemistry 

 
1st C18 Kyle Zemeir   

2nd C10 Corey Hsu   

3rd C12 Allison, Casey Lee, Leins   

 

Environmental Science 

 
1st EN07 Molly Brnich   

2nd EN03 Danielle, Camille Frazier, Shea   

      

 

Engineering Technology 
 
1st ET14 Brian Gilbert   

2nd ET01 Linda Barron   

2nd ET07 Chris Giromini   

 

 



 

 

 

Microbiology 

 
1st MB06 Carol Wu   

2nd MB03 Tiffany, Lindsey Chan, Chun   

3rd MB04 Steven Kang   

 

Plant Biology 

 
1st PB04 Ruchi Gondalia   

2nd PB11 Julie Suh   

3rd PB01 Alissa Sun   

 

Physics 

 
1st P01 Erik Van Till   

2nd P06 James Martinson   

3rd P04 Sanjeeve,Georges Devamanoharan, Risk   
 

 

 

 

 
 

Overall Grand Prize Winners 
 

Gold Medal - Microbiology, Carol Wu 

 

Sliver Medal – Animal Biology, Anbar Oreizi-Esfahani 
 

Bronze Medal – Engineering Technology, Brian Gilbert 

 

 

 



 

Giving is as Easy as Shopping! 
 

    Last year Marriotts Ridge High School families raised thousands of $$$’s for the students just by doing their normal 
shopping. It only takes a few minutes of your time to complete the information and send this form back in to school with your 
student or gather the info and input it yourself. Just add your grocery card info and credit/debit info. By having these accounts 
entered into the eScrip database, ANY purchase you make Online or at one of the over 2,000 merchants & restaurants using 
the registered credit cards will give your school a contribution of 1%-16% of your total purchase automatically! All you have to 
do is shop, shop, shop! Some of the great merchants available are PetMeds, Kohls, American Eagle, Amazon, eBay, Staples, 
Office Depot, Toys-R-Us, Sears, Aeropostale, UnderArmour, Travelocity, and hundreds more! Love to dine out? Jilly’s, along 
with Shannons, Kelseys Pub, and so many more are included when you join the dining for dollars program. Please help us out 
and take a few minutes to log onto www.escrip.com to register your own cards and download the Auto Earn program. Once 
you register, your holiday shopping on-line will benefit Marriotts Ridge High School by thousands of dollar$. Online ordering 
a TV from BestBuy.com, a Washer/Dryer from Sears.com, supplies from Staples.com…it all counts!!! 
 

____________________________________      ____________________________ 

Last Name                                                            First Name 

 

____________________________________      ______________   ____   _______ 

Street Name                                                          City                         State   Zip Code 

 

____________________________________      ____________________________ 

Email Address                                                      Phone Number 

 

____________________________________     __________________ 

Signature                                                              Date of Birth 

                                                                                       

Marriotts Ridge High School 
 

Store                School Id:                    Card # 
 

Safeway          500002175                

Martins            02565                           

Giant                04912                   

  Debit Card        n/a                                /  

Credit Card       n/a                         /  
 

Sign up on the Web   OR 
www.escrip.com for Safeway 

www.martinsaplus.com for Martin’s 
www.giantfood.com/aplus for Giant Food 

Please complete the above information and fold, staple, and return immediately. Need help with the website, 

call Cathy Lein @410-442-4242 or email @ cathy_lein@hotmail.com 

 

Make your purchases add up to donations for MRHS students. When registering at www.escrip.com, be sure  

to download theAuto Earn program. Then, every time you log onto a participating store, a pop-up lets you  
know the amount of their donation to MRHS.             

http://www.escrip.com/
http://www.escrip.com/
http://www.martinsaplus.com/
http://www.giantfood.com/aplus
mailto:cathy_lein@hotmail.com
http://www.escrip.com/

